
Assistant Headteacher  

STEM (Science, Maths, DT) 

Leadership 12 - 16  
 

King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls’ Academy 

Church Lane, Handsworth, Birmingham B20 2HL 

T: 0121 554 8122 

E: enquiry@hwga.org.uk 

W: www.hwga.org.uk  

 
 

An exciting opportunity has arisen to join the Senior Leadership Team at King Edward VI 

Handsworth Wood Girls’ Academy as an Assistant Headteacher for STEM.   With a start date 

of September 2021, the Assistant Head will have lead responsibility for developing a 

coherent, effective and inspiring approach to the curricular and co-curricular provision of 

STEM subjects. 

The successful applicant will have strategic responsibility for all STEM departments and will 

be required to teach more than one science subject up to A Level and the ability to teach 

KS4 Maths if needed. They will be responsible for promoting flourishing STEM provision 

across all Key stages. Whilst the job has a specific focus in STEM provision, it also gives 

outstanding opportunities for leading change across the whole as part of the Academy’s 

High Performance Learning Drive Team. Additional responsibilities will be decided based on 

the successful candidates experience and interests.  

 

The successful candidate will be fully supported in their career and professional 
development through CPD and a commitment to supporting up to date training and 
development needs.  
 
King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls’ Academy is an 11-18 comprehensive school in the 
north-west of Birmingham. Our student intake is from a variety of ethnic backgrounds, 
making for a very harmonious and happy school. We truly believe that high aspirations can 
transform the life chances of our students, underpinned by our drive to develop in our 
students the universal values of Scholarship, Character and Community. 
 
Further details and application forms can be downloaded from the website 
(www.hwga.org.uk).  Applications can only be considered if they are on an Academy Trust 
application form.   Completed application forms to be returned to 
recruitment@hwga.org.uk.  Early application is encouraged as we will review applications 
throughout the advertising period and reserve the right to close the advert early. 
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This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff to share this commitment. An enhanced DBS check is required 
for all successful applicants. 
 
 

Closing date:   Friday 30 April 2021 at 9.00am 
 

Interviews will take place on: Friday 7 May 2021 


